Mill Lane Enderby Leicester LE19 4LH 0116 286 2674 office@dsatdanemill.org www.danemill.com @DanemillPrimary



Mrs L Hackett
Headteacher

Miss E Hainsworth
Deputy Headteacher

Friday 29th August 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

On **Friday 12**th **September 2025**, it is Roald Dahl Day, and our school will be taken over by a whole host of mischief-making Oompa-Loompas', Fantastic Mr Foxs' and Matildas'!

Children are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite Roald Dahl character, for a wonderfully fun and creative way to celebrate the life of this fantastically talented children's author. We'd love your child to join in, and we have lots of marvellous educational activities planned for them!

It's very easy to get involved – simply help your child choose a character and create a costume! Your child can dress up as any of Roald Dahl's fantastic characters, or simply wear his favourite colour – yummy yellow! School can support to provide an outfit or something yellow so please do not hesitate to ask!

We are linking this into an **Open Morning** so you can come and experience Roald Dahl Day with us! It will give you the opportunity to involve yourself with the event, become familiar with your child's new teacher and classroom and most importantly, see how reading is promoted throughout our school.

There will be a short, **Spelling Shed Workshop**, **9 – 9.15am**, followed by you immersing yourselves in the children's classrooms between 9.15-10.15am. This workshop will provide you with an opportunity to familiarise yourselves with the Spelling Shed platform and address any questions you may have.

We hope you can join in our celebrations! Please complete the online booking form to reserve your space. Please follow the below link.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=7cXzqZdYkCCZ246vAAaNEvfGUGp8b5FpwXoHEjrDAVUM1g1Tk1IUTVKOVRTQVRKODg5NzNUTkhRUi4u

We hope you can join in our celebrations!

Miss Hainsworth
Deputy Headteacher and English Lead























